
To whom it may concern - I'm a resident of Sherwood and an active recreational boater. My family and I 
spend several days each week during the summer on the Willamette River.  
 
I'm writing to record my strong opposition to HB 2351, specifically in that it implies there would or could 
be additional restrictions placed within the Willamette River Greenway now, or at some point in the 
future. 
 
Thanks, 
Jon Bowdoin 
 


